
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 11:17 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Peebles 
 
Dear sirs 
 
We are devastated to hear of you hoping to build 250 houses & small industrial units. 
We have visited Peebles & Glentress for the last five years. You will ruin a lovely town & also the 
views at Glentress and all the area around this lovely place. 
 
Yours sincerely 


